
From: Kerstin Hancock
To: Kerstin Hancock
Subject: FW: Emergency Justification
Date: Thursday, July 05, 2018 8:33:50 AM

From: Dale Butler 
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:05 AM
To: Melissa Gurka <melissa.gurka@wilco.org>
Subject: Emergency Justification
 
Melissa,
 
We have taken the damaged door down since it was damaged beyond repair. Due to the security
concerns for the Jail loading dock, we are asking for emergency approval of the new bay door. It is
currently being secured with chain link panels. These are not very secure. The sooner we get the
order in place, the sooner we will be able to re-install the permanent and more secure door.
 
Thank You,
 
Dale Butler
Facilities Director
Williamson County
3101 SE Inner Loop
Georgetown, TX 78626
512-943-1609
 
 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY:  The information in this communication is confidential and intended only for the exclusive use
of the addressee.  The copying, distribution, or other use of this communication by the addressee or any other person or
entity is prohibited.  If you have received this communication by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all
forms of this communication.
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